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Dear Friends,  

 

In the past, Labor Day may have involved a lovely long weekend, filled with fireworks, 

barbeques and, most likely, a road trip or quick vacation. The holiday, of course, actually 

started as a way to pay tribute to the social and economic achievements of American 

workers, whose time and energy contribute to the strength, prosperity and well-being of our 

country. This year, in particular, proves there is reason enough to honor everyone working on 

the frontlines and behind the scenes to keep the country and our households running. 

 

Whether you’re working from home or working to maintain a home, your contributions are 

something to celebrate. And we encourage you to take a look back at what you’ve achieved 

this year, personally and professionally, and acknowledge the progress you’ve made under 

what could best be described as challenging circumstances. We are incredibly grateful to all 

our clients for adapting to this new way of doing business. Your continued trust in us is an 

honor we work to earn every day.  

 

Please note that our offices, along with the financial markets, will be closed Monday, 

September 7th for the Labor Day holiday. Of course, you can access your account(s) using 

Raymond James Client Access anytime, year-round. 

 

Sincerely,  

Peter L. Mendall, CFP® 
Kimberley J. Mondoñedo, CFP® 
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